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● The board would like to congratulate 6th class on a wonderful celebration of 

the Sacrament of Confirmation on April 11th. You did the school very proud. 

Many thanks to Bishop Fintan Gavin for a beautiful ceremony and to Fr. Charlie 

for his ongoing support. A special word of thanks to the 6th class teachers, the 

5th class choir and to all staff who supported the ceremony in any way. 

● The Board welcomes the sanction of an additional mainstream class teacher 

for 2024/2025. This means we will have a total of 15 mainstream classes next 

year. 

● Board Members approve of and welcome the plan for SMaE to host the 

Primary School Summer Programme in full again this year. It provides rich 

learning experiences and social opportunities for many of our students during 

the summer months and it is greatly appreciated by families. The board would 

like to thank in advance the staff members who will be involved in the 

organising, planning and implementation of this wonderful programme. 

● The Board carried out its annual review of the Child Safeguarding Statement 

and Risk Assessment. The revised template for the Safeguarding Statement 

was adopted in full.  The Statement will be uploaded to the website and hard 

copies are available from the office on request. 

● The Board members approved all upcoming school tours and would like to 

wish both students and staff very positive and enriching experiences on these 

excursions.

● Next Meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, 28th May at 7pm. 

‘Together we can do Great Things’


